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On May 22nd the Board held a work study session on secondary school (Albany Middle and 
High Schools, and MacGregor High) Single Plans for Student Achievement (SPSA), with site 
principals presenting on each school's plan. 

After closed session, the Board held its regular public session. 

In its regular look at promotion of safe schools, the Board heard a presentation on SEED 
(Seeking Educational Equity and Diversity). 

The Board returned to a consideration of the Albany High School Behavioral Matrix. Due to 
several board members concerns, staff was directed to continue refining the disciplinary matrix. 

The Board also unanimously adopted a resolution advocating addressing concerns of climate 
change.  

 


